Dear Dr. C.J. Lissenberg, Dear Dr. J. Gottsmann,

many thanks for Your editorial handling of the manuscript entitled “Anatomy of the magmatic
plumbing system of Los Humeros Caldera (Mexico): implications for geothermal systems”.

Please find attached the revised version of the manuscript named above.

This third revision of the manuscript has been edited following Your comments and advice.

Please, see our responses below (typed in italics). Changes in the edited typescript are shown in red.
REVIEW by Topical Editor (Dr. C.J. Lissenberg)

RESPONSE: We apologize for the presence of the remaining grammar and spelling issues in the
manuscript. We fixed all the highlighted issues plus other misprints found along the whole

manuscript after a further grammar check.

We hope in the present form the manuscript may fulfill criteria for publication in Solid Earth.

Your Sincerely,

Federico Lucci
(on behalf of the co-authors)



